CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06302-16
Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 2:50 PM

To: ‘Ebony Payton'

Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing - (E-filing ID = 48589)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it contains the cover letter, but does not contain the request for confidential

classification. Requests for confidentiality and notices of intent can be found in the FPL rate case docket on the
FPSC website:

http://www.floridapsc.com/Clerk Office/DocketFiling?docket=160021 (sort the documents by description;
starting around the end of the 3 page, past all correspondence filings, you will see requests for confidential
classification)

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us.
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